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Career Preparation Workshop for Juniors
Juniors: Are you thinking of entering a career after you graduate from UIC?  Have you 
begun preparing for your job search?  This is your year!  This specially-developed 
workshop will walk you through the steps you should take during your junior year to 
ensure that you are prepared to conduct a thorough and successful job search in your 
field.  Although this session is geared toward juniors, students of all years are 
welcome to attend.  The workshop is open to students in ALL majors!       

Tuesday, September 2

3:00 pm

121 Burnham Hall

 

Featuring Christine Corral, Assistant Director, Office of Career Services

Questions?

Contact Stephanie O’Leary at 
soleary@uic.edu or (312) 413-2260.


